
 

 

Announcements 
Tuesday, June 10, 2025 

LAB Day 
Good Morning, Arrowhead High School! 

 
 

All study hall classes will be in Rooms 102/104 today and for the remainder of the week! 
There will be no classes in the cafeteria during Lab or Exam days.  
 
Please note the book room will be open starting tomorrow, June 11th for students to 
return their books between exams. You are responsible for returning all books to the 
book room located at the appropriate campus. If you took a class at North Campus, 
return the book to North Campus. Additionally, if you left a book in a classroom, retrieve 
it and bring it to the book room. Teachers are not responsible for returning books left in 
their classrooms. Failure to turn in your books will result in a bill. Please do not leave 
books in your locker as custodians will not be responsible for turning them in during 
locker cleanout. 
 
All lockers must be cleaned out by 1:00 pm on Friday, June 13th. Containers will be in 
the hallways for paper recyclables and trash for you to clean out your lockers. Any items 
left in lockers after June 16th will be discarded or donated. 
 
If you are missing a water bottle, lunch bag, or clothing, check the Lost and Found in the 
office. Please claim your items by June 13th, after which time they will be donated. 
 
If you did not pick up your yearbook yet, you can pick it up here in the front office  
 
Have a terrific Tuesday! 


